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1984 Sulphide Scholarships
For many years Sulphide has keenly
supported our five local high schools,
- Booragul, Cardiff, Glendale, Toronto
and Warners Bay.
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Each year as part of this support we
award a scholarship, currently valued at
$175.00, to the outstanding student of Year
10 at each school, to continue into Year 1l.
Should the student maintain an acceptable
level of performance during Year 11 and
continue into Year 12 the scholarship is
retained.

These scholarships were first awarded
at Booragul High School in 1961, followed
by Toronto (1966), Cardiff (1967), Warners
Bay (1970) and Glendale (1974).

As well we endeavour to have one of our
Managers in attendance at each school's
presentation ceremony to present our
scholarships.

This year our General Manager, Nick
Stump attended Booragul and Cardiff, Alex
Arthur (Manager Sintering) Glendale, Ron
Bath (Manager Planning and Technology)
Toronto and Kevin Mullins (Commercial
Manager) Warners Bay.

This year's recipients:
Booragul

Jackie Sullivan
David Donaldson

Cardiff
Robyn Embleton
Anne Woodham

Glendale
Catherine White
Leesa West

Toronto
Terri Black
Michael Judd

Warners Bay
Cathryn Van der Veen
Scott Beuzeville
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Farewell Kristine
Secretary Kristine Drummond
resigned from the Commercial
Department on 23 March 1984 to
travel overseas on a working holiday.

Kristine started here on 5 December
1975 as a Junior Clerk in the Commercial
Department. After several promotions she
became Secretary to the Chief Engineer on
21 August 1978.

With the recent amalgamation of our
two Engineering Departments she
transferred back to the Commercial

-

10

Kristine and Kevin Mullins obviously enjoying Col Melville's remarks at the farewell
presentation.

Department as a Secretary and was
responsible for the operation of our Central
Correspondence Filing System when she
left.

She departed Sydney on 31 March flying
via Singapore to London and after a short
stay in London intends spending several
months touring Europe.

Kristine would eventually like to find
suitable employment and enjoy an extended
stay in London.

Good luck and happy holiday Kristine
from all your friends at Sulphide.

Cathryn Van der Veen Scott Beuzeville

ALBERT EDGE
RETURNS TO THE

NEWS
Our camera was fortunate indeed to
capture this picture when we
attended the scholarship presentation
ceremony at Toronto High School.

The Manager of Sulphide when our first
Cockle Creek News was produced in April
1951 was Mr Albert Edge. He was
instrumental in establishing publication of
our News.

Mr Edge worked at Sulphide from 1949
to 1957 and most of this time he was the
Manager of our operations at Cockle
Creek. His task here after arriving from the
UK was to update operations as they then
were in preparation for the more modern
plant which was to come late in the decade.

During his stay at Sulphide he was a
keen supporter of community activities and
it is good to see him still involved.

In our picture below Mr Edge is seen
presenting a Toronto Lions Club
Scholarship to Edward Hall from Year 11.


